
It is estimated that more than 4300 individuals
are homeless here in Pierce County. About 12% of
these people live unsheltered. Others may live in a
vehicle or “couch surf”. Some are in emergency
shelters.

United Way of Pierce County is working with
local partners to make sure homeless
individuals have access to clean, dry socks to
help keep them warm during cold, wet
weather

PROMOTE YOUR DRIVE:

Large box or plastic bin for
collecting items
Flyers/posters to promote your
drive

SOCKTOBER SOCK DRIVE
SHARE YOUR EXPERIENCE!

SUPPLIES NEEDED:

#LiveUnited
#SeasonofCaring
#UWPC

Place a collection bin in a
common area
Post flyers and email
staff/group/customers
Engage in fun activities, like
fundraisers or competitions
between departments or
locations

When your project is finished, contact the
Volunteer Engagement Team at

volunteer@uwpc.org or (253) 272-4263

These items are distributed by local organizations serving homeless individuals and families in Pierce County.


